
From: Beth Featherstone  
Sent: 05 September 2022 16:35 
To: Sara  
Subject: Objection to Berden Hall Solar Farm  
  
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Objection to Berden Hall Solar Farm 
Section 62A Planning Application : S62A /22/0006 and UTT/22/2046/ PINS(Uttlesford) 
 
I am contacting you to object to the application to construct a solar farm at Berden Hall.  Solar 
panels should not be put on good agricultural land.  We need to grow as much of our food as 
possible - especially with our burgeoning population.  
 
Solar panels should be put on warehouse roofs especially and also any new housing  
to generate electricity.  These panels, that are proposed, are large and when the topsoil has been 
removed they will never return to agricultural land, say in 40 years, why in 40 years?  The UK is a 
small island and we need to be self-sufficient  
 
Yours 
 
 
Beth Featherstone  

5 September 2022 
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